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Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

We would like to invite you to an information meeting we are running in order to keep you fully informed 
about the National Curriculum tests (known as SATs) that Year 6 children will be taking in May 2019.  
 
The aims of the information meeting are:  
(1) To explain how we positively support your child’s learning in school in order to best prepare them for the 
Assessments in May.  

(2) To explain how you can provide additional support and reassurance for your child.  

(3) To explain the Assessment process, including when each of the tests will be administered, what each test 
consists of and the kinds of support we are offering in preparation.  

(4) Answer any questions you may have.  
 
If you have no childcare options, your child/children are more than welcome to stay in school whilst we meet, 
and will be supervised by a member of staff.  
 
We really hope that you can attend, for the benefit of your child, and would appreciate it if you could let us 
know via the reply slip below.  
 
With thanks for your continued support,  
 
Chris Grant-Peterkin & Anne Crumpler 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 6 Statutory Assessments and Curriculum tests (SATs) parent information meeting 
Thursday 7th February  3:30-4:15pm 

 
Child’s Name:_____________________  
 
I will/ will not (delete as appropriate) attend the SATs information on Thursday 7th February at 3:30pm  

 
 

Signed:___________________ 
 
 

Reply slips returned to Mr Grant-Peterkin by Tuesday 5th February 2019 please 


